
 
 

STILLWATER PUBLIC LIBRARY TRUST BOARD 
REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Due to the “Proclamation Declaring State of Emergency” by Mayor Will Joyce on March 15, 
2020, the May 13, 2020 regular meeting of the Stillwater Public Library Trust Board is 
cancelled. 
 
 
 
The City of Stillwater encourages participation from all its citizens.  If participation at any 
public meeting is not possible due to a disability, please notify the Library Director at least 
48 hours prior to the meeting by calling 405.372.3633 ext 8124. 
 


